
607 Students Enrolled
In Our Parish School & Little Saints

792,208 

Meals Distributed 
Through St. Anthony's Bread

The parish received the Paycheck Protection Program loan in May 2020.

Over $382K was raised for Diocesan Services Fund 2019 (exceeding goal by 9%) which ended Dec 31st.. 

Over 73% of our existing donors have embraced online giving through Pushpay. Online giving has become
critical to the ongoing operations of the parish. Visit ap.church/give to make the switch today.  

Notes:

For the Year-Ended June 30, 2020

PARISH ANNUAL FINANCIAL REVIEW

65 Missionaries 
Traveled to Honduras

Over 175K Live Stream Views
March 2020 - June 2020 

Increase of 1,400% Over Previous Stream Metrics

ap.churchBelong + Believe + Bless

Over 2,800 K-12 Students 
Received Faith Formation

A LOOK BACK...

73% of Giving Families

Converted to Online Giving
Through Pushpay  - Providing Stability



Letter from the Pastor

Dear St. Anthony Families, 

The fiscal year that closed on June 30, 2020 endured a
global crisis that none of us could have predicted back in
the summer of 2019. I'm happy to report that due to your
generosity and the decision making of our Finance Council
and Parish Staff - we were able to weather the initial storm
effectively and begin a prudent reopening process. 

We are not out of this crisis as we begin a new fiscal year.
However, I'm confident that the lessons learned in the past
six months will prepare us to continue our mission of
evangelization and outreach here in The Woodlands. We
are blessed with many digital resources to connect our
7,368 registered families.

Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to
the day when we will ALL be reunited on our campus.

-Fr. Tom Rafferty

Budget only shows new Chapel build. MPB & Welcome Center not
reflected.

The Archdiocese has agreed to finance up to $6.1M of the overall
plan through a credit line to be drawn on as needed.

We need more pledges to accomplish all the project goals. Currently
only 9% of parishioners have made a pledge. 

Horizon Notes:

"...whoever sows bountifully will also reap bountifully." -2 Cor. 9:6

Looking towards the Horizon...

Our Lady of the
Angels Chapel

Multipurpose
Building

Sheltz Hall 
Welcome Center

Construction
Beginning Late 2020

$2M from Goal

$3.9M from Goal

Annual Report FY 2019-2020


